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Monroe County and its partners in the Town of Wheatland 

 are Opening a Pop-up COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic Tuesday 

 

The Scottsville Fire Department, 385 Scottsville Mumford Road, is hosting a pop-up COVID-19 

vaccination clinic on Tuesday, May 4 from 1 PM to 7 PM. The Town of Wheatland, the 

Wheatland-Chili School District and Monroe County are supporting the clinic by providing 

promotional and technical assistance, vaccine and personnel. 

 

Everyone 16 years of age or older is invited to participate in tomorrow’s vaccination clinic. Walk 

ins are welcome. For those who prefer to make an appointment, go to: 

https://www.monroecounty.gov/health-covid19-vaccine 

 

“We want to bring clinics to the neighborhoods where people live, and our great partners are 

making this possible. It is easier than ever to get vaccinated,” said Monroe County Executive 

Adam Bello. 

 

“Increasing our vaccination rate is the fastest way to get students back into schools in a safe 

fashion. We look forward to resuming a full slate of normal school activities, and these vaccines 

are our ticket to doing so. We’re proud to partner with Monroe County, the Town of Wheatland, 

and the Scottsville Fire Department to bring these appointments right here to our community,” 

said Wheatland-Chili Superintendent Lynda Quick. 
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